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PROVIDER UPDATE 
 

CPT Code Changes 

 

The following CPT codes for psychiatric collaborative care management (CoCM) have 

been removed from the Delaware Division of Medicaid and Medical Assistance 

(DMMA) fee schedule.  

• 99492 

• 99493 

• 99494 

 

Effective Aug. 15, 2022, these codes will no longer be reimbursed by Highmark Health 

Options. 

 

Contact Provider Services at 1-844-325-6251, Monday–Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., with 

any questions or concerns. 

 


